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Derry Road Coalisland
BYT714Hz

Dear Sir/Madam,

I'am writing to enquire about a dual Irish Language sign for my road.
My family and various neighbours are Irish speaking people.

llivea. ' Derry Road Coalisland,

Co.Tyrone

BT714MZ

I would be extremely gratefu! for this to happen. If you wish to confirm my request with me you can
contact me at my home address which Is stated above or via email which is

Kind regards
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Appendix2

Mill Road
Cookstown
Co Tyrone
BT8O0 ONU

22 October 2021

Dear Sir/Madam

Dual Language Signage Namepiates

We, along with our family, reside at the address noted above. We would like to make an application
under Article 11 of the 1995 Order for the consideration of a dual language nameplate for Mill Road,
Cookstown, BT80.

The dual language request is for English and irish.

Yours faithfully




